
 

 

Public Hearing Notice                                    

The Town of Heath Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on March 24, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

regarding changes/additions to the following Town Zoning Bylaws:  Accessory Apartments, 

including the addition of detached Accessory Apartments; Public and Private Ways; Stick Built 
homes limited to 1000’ in Mohawk Estates; the elimination of specifying the fee for a Special 

Permit in Section 1.4.  The proposed bylaws, together with heath’s Protective Zoning Bylaws 

(ZbylawsV3-2.pdf), are on the Town Website, https://townofheath.org/g/43/Planning-Board.       
Zoom Info: https://zoom.us/j/98720123409?pwd=TjhvcnIwQlAza1U1V0ZZMnR3K2lkUT09     

or dial 929-205-6099, Meeting ID: 987 2012 3409, Passcode: 367691.  (3/9,3/16) 

 

https://townofheath.org/files/ZbylawsV3-2.pdf
https://townofheath.org/g/43/Planning-Board
https://zoom.us/j/98720123409?pwd=TjhvcnIwQlAza1U1V0ZZMnR3K2lkUT09

